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IC/MQ/MC Email: pqmidwestacute@hse.ie 
31st July 2025 

Deputy Maurice Quinlivan, 
Dàil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

PQ 38877/25, PQ 38878/25, PQ 38879/25, PQ 38880/25, PQ 38881/25, PQ 38882/25, PQ 38883/25, PQ 
38884/25 

Dear Deputy Quinlivan, 

I refer to your correspondence dated 7th July 2025. 

Recruitment is currently being progressed for the following consultant posts during 2025: 

Speciality Consultant post 

Radiology Consultant Radiologist x 2 

Histopathology Consultant Histopathologist x 1 

Medical Oncology Consultant Oncologist x 1 

Cardiology Consultant Cardiologist x 1 

Anaesthesiology Consultant Anaesthetist x 1

Neurology Consultant Neurologist s.i Stroke x 1 

Geriatric Medicine Consultant Geriatrician x 2 

General Medicine Consultant Physician x 4 

HSE Mid West will shortly begin necessary recruitment for the following posts for commencement in 2026. These 
posts are the consultant staffing requirement for the Surgical Hub, a capital development due for opening in the 
second half of 2026.  

Speciality Consultant post 

Histopathology Consultant Histopathologist x 1 

Anaesthesiology Consultant Anaesthetist x 5

Surgery Consultant Surgeon x 4 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
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